University of Northern British Columbia Faculty Association

Bargaining Bulletin #2019-22

November 20, 2019

Message from the Chief Negotiator:

Dear Colleagues,

The Employer has now kept the UNBC FA bargaining team waiting for two days without giving us any clear indication of when they will be ready to meet us again. We are as frustrated as we know you must be. We also acknowledge that our students and our colleagues at UNBC must be extremely frustrated by the Employer's dilatory response to our attempts to resolve our dispute, but we believe that we have been doing everything we can to move negotiations forward. We continue to stand ready to meet with the Employer to conclude our Collective Agreement.

Ted Binnema, Chief Negotiator, UNBC FA, and the rest of the team: Jacqueline Holler, Umesh Parshotam, Matt Reid, Donna Sindaco, and Stephen Rader (ex officio).

